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Document Number: 750764 

 
Date:  January 27, 2025 

To: Standing Committee on Intergovernmental Relations  

Name and title: Councillor Garth Frizzell, Chair  

Subject:  National RCMP Contract Negotiations 

Attachment(s):  
 

UBCM December 2024 Media Release - National RCMP Contract 

Negotiations 

Recommendation(s): 

That the Committee Receives for Information the report titled, “National RCMP Contract Negotiations” 

from the Chair, dated 27 January 2025.  

 
Purpose: 
This report is a vehicle to continue conversation on the national RCMP contract negotiations. 

 
Background: 
No significant updates have occurred since the release of the Union of British Columbia 

Municipalities (UBCM) most recent summary on this topic. The UBCM summary is attached to this 

covering report for information and to support conversation.  
 
Strategic Priorities: 
The RCMP contract is a significant expense for the City of Prince George. Remaining current on 

negotiations at the committee level supports the strategic pillar of social health and wellbeing 

priorities.  

 
Summary and conclusion: 
This report supports committee conversation on the ongoing national RCMP contract negotiations. 

 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Councillor Garth Frizzell, Chair  

 
Prepared by Eric Depenau, Director Administrative Services   

 
Approved: 
 
Walter Babicz, City Manager 

 
Meeting date: 2025/02/04 


